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Joe Allgeir Ohio State Univ.
somIECY
C/N 96497
SUMRARY

After review of the license no. 34-00293-13, it appeared to the reviewer
that C/N 96497 could be voided. This was discussed with Joe Allgeir, who
agreed.
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US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
Nuclear Materials Licensing Section

801 Warrenville Road

Lisle, IL 60532-4351

Attention Kevin Null, Licensing Section

February 16, 1994

Dear Mr. Null:

Walter E. Carey, Ph.D./CHP retired from The Ohio State University as Radiation Safety
Officer on Jan 31, 94.

The Ohio State University requested amendments to eight active NRC materials
licenses on Jan 20, 94 to name Mr. joseph Allgeier, MS/CHP, as the institution’s
Radiation Safety Officer until Dr. Carey’s successor is named. However, it is also
necessary to amend the core committee membership of the University Radiation Safety
Committee under the broad scope License 34-00293-02, and to amend License

34-00293-13.

I wish to name Joseph P. Aligeier as the Radiation Safety Officer to membership on the
Core Committee of the University Radiation Safety Committee effective immediately,
and continuing until a permanent Institutional Radiation Safety Officer is named for
the University.

I also wish to delete Dr. Walter E. Carey as an authorized user on the 34-00293-13

License.

Thank you for your attenticn to this matter. If there are questions, please call me or Mr.
Allgeier at (614) 292-0122.
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